The New York Schools Insurance Reciprocal
The Omni, 333 Eatle Ovington Boulevard, Suite 505 ¢ Uniondale, NY 11553-3624
(516) 227 3355 * (800) 476-9747 * Fax: (516) 227-2352

May 14, 2012

Ms. Debra Palmer
Business Manager

Elmira Heights Central SD
2083 College Avenue
Elmira Heights, NY 14903

Re: Recommendations for the Elmira Heights Central SD

Dear Ms. Palmer:

I 'would like to thank you and the staff for affording me the opportunity to perform an
underwriting survey of your district. Since you are a subscribing member of the New York
Schools Insurance Reciprocal, it is imperative that the proper time and attention be devoted to
providing a safe environment for students, school officials and visitors. Careful consideration
should be given to methods of preventing and minimizing losses and accidents, which could

result in bodily injury and property damage.

As a result of this underwriting survey, we are happy to inform you there are no
recommendations for your district.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 716-93 7-6001.

Yours truly,
Thamas Weisbeck

Thomas Weisbeck, CSP
Senior Loss Control Specialist

Attachment/Cc:

Gail Frank

Perry & Carroll, Inc.

100 W. Church Street
P.O. Box 307

Elmira, NY 14902-0307



